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August 9, 1995

Dr. David G. Roskies ’69
375 Riverside Drive, Apt. #4D
New York, NY 10025-2120

Dear Dr. Roskies:

Our office has obtained a copy of A Bridge of Longing: The Lost Art of
Yiddish Storytelling through Harvard University Press. A review of the
book will appear in an upcoming issue of The Brandeis Review, probably
in the Spring edition. A Bridge of Longing will be placed among 500
other volumes by alumni in the Alumni Author’s Archive, a special
collection located in the University library.

In only three years the Alumni Authors Archive has already proven to be
of immense value as a resource for current students and as a composite of
the University's intellectual history. If you have other past publications
that you would like to add to the collection, please send them to my
attention, along with a copy of your vita for your alumni file.

Congratulations on your recent publication and best wishes in your future
endeavors.

Sincerely,
2 #faces

Catherine R. Fallon
Associate Director



